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Welcome to this month’s newsletter, regarding the 
progress being made on the construction of the 
Mildenhall Hub, a major national project to deliver 
a better school, improved leisure facilities, and 
integrated community and public services.

The multi-million pound project will create modern 
accessible services to people living in and around the 
town, and from the surrounding area, and includes a 
new school, children’s centre, new leisure facilities, a 
health centre, facilities for Suffolk Police, West Suffolk 
Council and Suffolk County Council, as well as a 
library, job centre and Citizen’s Advice centre. 
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Works to the steel frame have now been finished, with 
the metal deck completed to zones two, three and 
four. 

External cladding (seen in picture two on the left) 
is also being installed to zone four with windows 
supplied by local company, Drayton Windows, which 
will ensure the rooms gain plenty of natural daylight.

Internal partitions are now being added to begin the 
separation of the internal areas, with heavy duty 
plasterboard used for long term durability.

Numerous trades coordinate their works for this 
project at any one time. Our MSite technology 
recorded 150 tradespeople on site during one day in 
October, which shows the scale of the operation.
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All of our sites are committed to the Considerate Constructor principle 
so we were delighted that the Mildenhall Hub received a Certificate of 
Excellence award. With an overall score of 43/50, the site achieved a 
level of excellence by scoring at least 8 points (out of 9) in the following 
criteria: Care about Appearance, Respect the Community, Protect the 
Environment, Secure everyone’s Safety and Value their Workforce.
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For more information about the history of the Mildenhall Hub project go to www.mildenhallhub.info
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Roofing works will commence on the final zone, which 
will complete all metal decking requirements for the 
project. Works on the internal partitions will also 
continue.

Mechanical and Electrical works will commence over 
the coming days aswell as continuing excavation works 
to the swimming pool area (as pictured).

MACMILLAN MORNING

Our Mildenhall Hub Site hosted their own Macmillan 
Coffee Morning with some impressive baking on display. 
Thanks to the baking efforts of some of our staff and the 
generosity of those contributing, across two of our sites 
we raised £775 for Macmillan Cancer Support which is a 
wonderful fundraising effort!


